

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الحادي عشر والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني		
<u>حل الورك بوك</u>	1	
مذكرة	2	
كلمات الحادي عشر	3	
تدريبات قواعد	4	
مذكرة مدرسة النوار بنت مالك	5	

Grade 11 Dazzling

Mock Exam1

2021 - 2022 HHH

Dazzling

Grade11

Mock Exams 2021–2022

Grade 11 Dazzling

Mock Exam1

Total:650 Marks I- Vocabulary 100 Marks

A) From a, b, c and d,	choose the right answer	: (5 X10 = 50 Marl	<u>()</u>
-	affect our health. b- collectively		d- automatically
2. He was a- convicted	of committing severa b- provoked		d- felled
	the wall causing g b- slammed into		wheels and the engine. d- got on
	that he is the real b-victory		d- evidence
almanahi.com/k	e more accurate than an b- innumerable	-	d- zealous
B) Fill in the spaces wi	ith the most suitable wor	ds from the list be	low: (5 X 10 = 50 Marks)
(visualize / Capability / considerably / unbearable / electronics / equestrian)			
6. The rainfall in the eas	t coast is	greater than the	e south.
7. The heat was	so we went inst	ide.	
	orting and selling		
9. I tried to	the house while he wa	s describing it.	
10.In the	trials, riders will compet	e in timed horsebac	k riding challenges.
(II- Grammar 60 Marks) A) From a, b, c and d, choose the correct answer: (4 X10 = 40 Marks)			
a- on	ge is now used b- in nehot to	c- from	e world. d- throughout
a. anywhere	b. anything	c. somewhere	d. something
13- Renaissance in Eur a- in	ope started	12 th Centu c-at	ry. d- by
14. You didn't get good a- study	l grades. You should b. have studied	h c. studied	arder. d. studies
B) Do as shown betwee	en brackets• (4x5 = 20 M	[arks)	

B) Do as snown between brackets: (4x5 = 20 Marks)

15 -" Never delay your tasks."

(Reported Speech)

- a- My father advised me to delay my tasks.
- b- My father advised me not to delay my tasks.

c- My father advised me to not delay my tasks.

		2021 - 2022 <i>HHH</i> (Passive)
 17 - The student trained a- The student trained has b- The student trained wh c- The student, who trained 	d who won the prize. o hard won the prize.	(Join Using: Who)
18 -They are (design) son a- They are designing som b- They are designed som c- They are design some p Write what you would say	ne posters for the party. e posters for the party.	
	nt should increase the price of petrol	
20 - A friend of yours wants you to explain the proverb "Money Talks".		
21 -Persuade your friend to	order a personal Robomate.	
22 -You want to compare the	ne achievements of your team with t	hose of your friend's team.
Answer ONLY FOUR of	(IV- Set Book (40 Marks) the following questions: (4x10 = 40	<u>) Marks)</u>
23 - In your view, what sl	nould be done to preserve and pro	tect the environment?
24- How can TV be a valu	~	
25. What are vaccinations	s? Why are they important for p	people?
26- Do you think car mak	ers can prevent danger in all accio	lents? How?
	• Arab countries to issue newspape	

Grade 11 Dazzling

<mark>Mock Exam1</mark>

(V- Marks 120Writing)

Write on the following topic: (Argumentative)

"Surveillance cameras have become very common in almost every place people visit." Some people believe that surveillance cameras placed in public places violates people's privacy. Others find them essential to help protect people in many ways.

Plan and write an essay of 14 sentences (160 words) presenting both views and stating your own position on the issue.

The Outline (20 Marks)		
Introdu	ction	
Rody.	Daragraph 1	
	Paragraph 1	
•••••	···· المنامج الكوينية · ·	
	manahj.com/kw	
•••••		
		Donaling
•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	Dazzling
Paragra	nph 2	
	-	
•••••		
•••••		
Conclus	sion	Grade11
		ulauvii
•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
		The Topic (100 marks)
•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
• • • • • • • • • • •	•••••	
• • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
•••••		
•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
		·····

Mock Exam1

Reading Comprehension (110 marks)

A. <u>Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:</u>

1- Football (or soccer, as the game is called in some parts of the world) has a long history. Football in its current form arose in England in the middle of the 19th century. However, <u>alternative</u> versions of the game existed much earlier and are a part of the football history.

2- The first known ball game which involved kicking took place In China in the 3rd and 2nd century BC under the name *Cuju*. Cuju was played with a round ball. It later spread to Japan and was practiced under ceremonial forms. **Other** earlier variety of ball games had been known from Ancient Greece. The ball was made by shreds of leather filled with hair. It was the Roman culture that would bring football to the British island (Britannica).

3- The most admitted story tells that the game was developed in England in the 12th century. In this century games that resembled football were played on fields and roads in England. This early form of football was also much rougher and more violent than the modern way of playing. An important feature of the forerunners to football was that the games involved plenty of people and took place over large areas in towns. These games caused damage on the town and sometimes death. These would be among the reasons for the arguments against the game that finally was forbidden for several centuries. Nonetheless, the football-like games would appear again in the streets of London in the 17th century.

4- It took, however, long time until the features of today's football had been taken into practice. For a long time there was no clear distinction between football and rugby. There were also many variations concerning the size of the ball, the number of players and the length of a match. An attempt to create proper rules for the game was done at a meeting in Cambridge in 1848, but a final solution to some questions of rules was not achieved. Another important event in the history of football comes about in 1863 in London, when the first Football Association was formed in England. It was decided that carrying the ball with the hands wasn't allowed. The meeting also set a standard size and weight for the ball.

From a, b, c and d, choose the correct answer: (5x10 = 50 Marks)

28 - The best title for this passage is: a- The history of Football b- Football today c- The first Football clubs d- How the football takes its form 29 -What does the underlined word "other" in paragraph 2 refer to? a- round balls b- leather balls c- ceremonial forms d- ball games 30 -The underlined word "alternative" in paragraph 1 is close in meaning to: c-alike d- equally a- similar b- other 31 -What can be understood from paragraph 3? a- The last form of the game. b- The early form of the game. c- The advantages of the game. d- the reasons to form the game 32 -According to the passage all the following statements are True EXCEPT: a- The first ball game appeared In China in 3rd and 2nd century BC. b- Football in the past was more aggressive than today. c- There is no distinction between football and rugby nowadays. d- Carrying the ball with the hands before 1863 was allowed.

Mock Exam1

Answer the following questions: (4x15 = 60 Marks)

VII- Summary Making (60 Marks)	
36 -Where did football in its modern shape appear?	
35 -What did the Football Association decide?	
34 -How was the game brought to England?	
33 -Why was the game forbidden for centuries in England?	

Read the following passage, then do as required :

Some people consider money the most important aim of their living. "The love of money is a root of evil", because some people love money more than they love God. The wage earner must earn money to stay alive. We call it "earning a living." In earlier societies, if a man had no wages he faced literal starvation and death. A supply of food insulated him from the fear of death by starvation. Later, money became the substitute for supplies of food and clothing. The rich begin to feel superior to those who have to earn a living. They can enjoy a life of luxury that is not available to the average person. They are also given tremendous power and can use their money to control and dominate other people. In addition, they are safe from starvation. They think that they can buy health, a family, friends and love just because they have a lot of money. Money has become so important that people lie, cheat, bribe, defame, and kill to get it. The love of money becomes the ultimate idolatry. This is why Paul said, "The love of money is a root of all kinds of evil."

In a paragraph of FOUR sentences ONLY, summarise and paraphrase the previous passage in an answer to the following question: (4X15 = 60 Marks)

Why do the rich begin to feel superior to those who have to earn a living?

VIII- Translation (30Marks)

Translate the following into good English: (2X15 = 30 Marks)

	أحمد : ساهم يوسف صالح العليان في تأسيس الصحافة الكويتية . خالد : ونادى أيضاً بحرية الصحافة وحرية التعبير عن الرأي.
Ahmad :	
	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
انتهت الأسئلة مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح	